
NWPC - CLERK’S REPORT & CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED. 
January 14th 2021 

ITEM  DECISION 
REQUIRED 

ACTION TO BE TAKEN. 

1. SSE have yet to send a correct final bill for our three electricity 
supplies which were changed to Octopus. This is being chased.   

NO Work in Progress. 

2. Correspondence received from two local landowners in relation 
to footpaths. 

 
" We already have a well-used Footpath from the playing fields 
over to my old grainstore at Berrycourt , and have no wish to create 
another one by default through unopposed usage.  
I erected two signs saying NO RIGHT OF WAY, which were knocked 
down within a week. 
If this unauthorised access continues , I shall have to consider the 
work put into hedgecutting the track running From Peacocks 
cottages down to the splash and Heathman street which keeps the 
permitted access open, that I granted to riders and walkers, at a 
Parish Council meeting some years ago . " 
  
Another landowner confirmed that the problem is becoming a 
serious issue. 
  
" I would make a polite request that everyone keeps to the official 
footpaths when walking in the countryside. Over the last year it has 
been noticed that significantly more people (and their dogs) are 
straying into private land without permission.” 
 
Clerk’s note: Some of the footpaths are "permissive" which means 
that they can be revoked should the owner wish to do so. Nobody 
would like that to happen, so please be mindful of keeping to all 
the designated footpaths and please keep dogs on leads or under 
close control at all times. 
  

NO Publicise in Magazine, 
Nextdoor and Facebook. 

3. Defibrillator cabinet has been chased (again). BHF have advised 
that there appears to be serious backlogs with the suppliers. 

NO Work in progress. 

 


